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Despite losing two days to the Melbourne Cup long 
weekend, and losing children left, right and center 
to isolation, we have been busy as per usual at 
OSHCLUB with planning and running v arious 
activities. The last two weeks have been filled with 
various activities, including the implementation of 
our Sports Club and Cooking Clubs, bubble wand 
making, trips to the playground, fake snow 
making, and while during their free time, they 
explored the additions we made to our room with our 
resources.  

Through our Sport Club, the children have been able 
to learn various skills, including Soccer, Handball 
and Cricket���� �7�K�H�� �Q�H�[�W�� �V�S�R�U�W�� �Z�H�·�U�H�� �F�R�Y�H�U�L�Q�J�� �L�V 
Parkour Pros! Then through our Cooking Club, they 
have made several different things, including 
cookies. Cupcakes are next on our list to make! 	·  
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We love hearing from our community and appreciate any kind of 
feedback, comments on the service or suggestions for our program 
regarding activities and the menu.  

There are a few different ways for parents and families to do this. 
Those include email, text message, phone call, or face-to-face chat 
upon pick up! We look forward to hearing from you 	·  

 

 

 

Taking care of your spiritual, physical, 
psychological, and social needs will 
help you feel your best so you can be 
the 


